
The NSCCL Board at its meeting held on January 28, 2016 discussed the recommendations of the 
Advisory Committee and decided that efforts be made to implement the below recommendations by 
the Clearing Corporation 

 

Sr. No Recommendation of the Advisory Committee  

1 Recommendation to facilitate members / participants by providing an online 
system for all CP related activities 

2 Recommendation on seamless pay-in/payout of bonds in debt market to reduce 
turnaround time and improve efficiency 

 


